From: Eritz Ellett

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 9:50:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

As a farmer and business owner | am firmly against Hb 1530. In a previous email | outlined why. I understand there
is now a -27 that makes it even worse. This would divide east side and west side farmers. West side farmers face the
same issues as east side farmers and this would unfairly raise their costs. Please stop the insanity and don't move
forward with hb 1530 or any amendments. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Fritz Ellett

3815 Browns Creek Rd

The Dalles, OR 97058
fritz@greenridgetreefarm.com
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